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June 11, 2007 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF FILING DATE  
FOR REPLY BRIEFS 

(Changed to June 29, 2007) 
 
 
 

RE: Qwest VNXX Complaint, Docket UT-063038 
 
TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On June 8, 2007, Qwest requested an extension of the date for filing reply briefs from 
June 22, 2007, to June 29, 2007.  Qwest represented that all parties agreed to this 
proposed schedule change.  In light of the minor change this makes to the schedule and 
because the parties have agreed to it, the requested change is reasonable and should be 
granted. 
 
The Commission notifies the parties that reply briefs are now due on June 29, 2007. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
THEODORA M. MACE 
Administrative Law Judge 


